FREEDOM OF INFORMATION OFFICER

Tel: 01626 215111

Email: foi@teignbridge.gov.uk



29 March 2022

Dear Sir/Madam

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - REQUEST 13462

I am writing in respect of your recent application for the release of information held by this authority. Your request, along with our response, are set out below.

- 1. How many British Muslim employees have you recruited? Please provide figures for every year since 2010.
 - 2010 1
 - 2011 0
 - 2012 0
 - 2013 0
 - 2014 0
 - 2015 0
 - 2016 0
 - 2017 0
 - 2018 0
 - 2019 0
 - 2020 0
 - 2021 0
 - 2022 0
- 2. What is the average length of service?

The average length of service is currently 12 years. The person is still employed.

3. How many British Muslims have you employed in communications/media roles since 2010?

There have been zero British Muslims employed in our Communications team since 2010.

This concludes our response to your request for information. If you are not satisfied with how we have dealt with your request, you may request a review. To do this please write to or email us within 40 days of this response. The review will be undertaken by a senior member of staff not involved in the original request. If you are still dissatisfied, you may



appeal to the Information Commissioner (ICO). Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision until you have been through the Council's internal review procedure. The ICO can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF, or https://ico.org.uk/.

Yours faithfully

C Platt

Carolyne Platt
Freedom of Information Officer